
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ASX RELEASE 11 May 2016 
 

BOARD CHANGES 
 
Goldsearch Limited (ASX:GSE) is pleased to announce that it has appointed Mr. Glenn Tetley as a 
director.  Glenn brings a wealth of experience to the Company.  Having graduated with a Bachelor of 
Economics from Sydney University, he gained experience in investment analysis at BNSW (now 
Westpac) before moving into investment management with a listed mortgage Insurance company 
then at Bankers Trust and Morgan Grenfell Australia. 
 
From 1987 Glenn worked with the financial publication, Huntleys, for 14 years heading a team of 
analysts. More recently Glenn has been involved in the smaller company sector concentrating on the 
technology and mining companies. 
 
Mr. Ben Callanan has resigned as a director however he will remain as an advisor to the Company.  
The Board would like to than Ben for his valuable assistance and counsel as a director and looks 
forward to continuing working with him in his new role. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
John Percival 
Director 
02 9241 5999 
 


